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Rosenberg Corey

From: Kaitlin Berger <kaitlinberger@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:42 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: In support of HB 2004

I'm writing in support of HB 2004 prohibiting no cause evictions. I have known too many people who have lost 
their homes or been forced to move due to landlord evictions in order to charge higher rents. This will protect 
the most vulnerable in our communities. Please support this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Kaitlin W. Berger 
Land Use Planner 
 
5120 N Albina Ave 
Portland, OR 97217 


